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I OPPOSE HB 2004 

 

SB 506 requires Secretary of State to create and staff division to assist counties that 

adopt ranked-choice voting in purchasing compatible computers, voting machines 

and vote tally systems, which would be expensive for counties. And the state's 

election computer system is hackable admitted by the AG, so it opens up another 

level of fraud. 

 

Rank-choice voting is an instant runoff system that neutralizes the people's will.  The 

ballots continue to be counted until one candidate has the majority of votes.  Too 

many choices distorts the method and may not reflect voters' choice. There is total 

reliance on computer programming, without a way to audit the results. 

 

Some say it incentivizes candidates to appeal to a broader base of voters, but it has 

been shown to reduce voting by demanding voters think beyond their first choice. 

That causes a strategy in voting that is complicated and confusing. It eliminates the 

primary when weak candidates are eliminated, so vetting candidates fully is the 

challenge for an informed electorate. 


